
 

As part of our campaign against fare evasion, and our on-going 

commitment to provide the level of service needed to transport 

students to and from your school, Busways conducts regular checks 

of School Opal card. 

All students must be in possession of a valid Opal card or pay a 

fare. 

Students in possession of an Opal card must also tap on/off with 

their card when boarding our buses. 
 

This is important, because the Opal data collected determines the 

level of service we are able to provide to your school. If students 

don't tap on and off, the services will appear under utilised and may 

be considered for cancellation based on low passenger numbers. 
 

To apply for a School Opal card or to report a lost or stolen card, go 

online to www.opal.com.au/en/about-opal/opal-for-school-

students/ 
 

Students who are ineligible for School Opal will need to purchase a 

Child/Youth Opal card or pay a fare to travel on our buses. 
 

Thank you in advance for your assistance and support. 

 

www.busways.com.au                                            
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